
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

3   Hot Lunch 

 
 
 

4    

 
ONLINE HOT LUNCH 

ORDERS ARE DUE TO-
NIGHT @ 11:59PM  

 
PSSC Meeting @ 6:30  

5    Hot Lunch  

  
 
 
 
  

6   Lunch money 

due today!  
Counters Needed 

!  

7 We had a busy Halloween week 
at Hubbard-with games, treats, 
bingo, art challenges and cos-
tumes! Many, many  thanks for 
the BOOtiful treats that you are 
or have sent in to school to help 
out with class parties and  Hal-
loween game prizes in the gym! 

8 9   
Donations are being 
accepted for the 
Poppy Campaign, we 
will send them in for 
you, if you like. 

10 Hot Lunch 

 
Remembrance Day 
Virtual Assembly 

and Video 
WEAR RED  

TODAY! 

11   No School 
Statutory Holiday 

Many Thanks to Our 
Military Members 

 
ONLINE HOT LUNCH 

ORDERS ARE DUE TO-
NIGHT @ 11:59PM  

12  Hot Lunch 

 

 

 
 
 

13  Lunch money 

due today!  
 

 

14 

15 
 
 

16  
 

Legion Contest 
Entries are   
due today!  

      

17  Hot Lunch 

 
 

ONLINE HOT LUNCH OR-
DERS ARE DUE TONIGHT 

@ 11:59PM  
 
 

18   
 

Parent Group  
Meeting @ 6:30  

 
 
 

19  Hot Lunch  

 
           Lunch money 

due today!  
 

Picture Retake Day 
 

20   
No School for  

   Students 
 

Teacher PL  
    
 

21 

22 23   
 

24  Hot Lunch 

 

 

25    
 

ONLINE HOT LUNCH 
ORDERS ARE DUE  

TONIGHT @ 11:59PM  

26  Hot Lunch 

 
27 Lunch money 

            due today! 
 

RESPECT  
ASSEMBLY 

A Virtual  
Celebration! 

28 

29 30                                                     We Appreciate Your Support! 

Thanks for your support of the Terry Fox Walk, 624.68 was raised!   

In addition to your donations for  Halloween, a special SHOUT OUT to  MULDER’S MEATS,                    
MACDONALDS RESTAURANT, GIANT TIGER, OROMOCTO FIRST NATION GAS BAR                                   
&  WEBB FAMILY APPLE ORCHARD! 

Your cooperation at dismissal has been AWESOME!  It’s running smoother and safer! 

The totals are still coming in for our K Cup Campaign.  Thanks for your help!  Happy to help you 
stay awake :) 

November 2020 

 Hubbard Happenings   
 
November is a very busy month for student and teacher learning at  
Hubbard!  Please see the important dates on the calendar. 
  
Report Cards and Keeping You Informed!  Report cards are being sent 
home on December 1st this year, and teachers are busy trying to assess 
and determine skills and next steps for students.   Our interviews will be 
held virtually or by phone this year due to COVID 19 restrictions. Please 
look for a notice coming home with your child regarding appointment times 
nearer to the end of the month. Please also be sure to bring any concerns 
you have to our attention.  We are working hard to identify and close gaps 
that have occurred over the past months.  Our school focus has been on 
Social-Emotional Learning and getting readjusted to school life.  Our 
school improvement plan targets school readiness, adjusting to routines, 
developing work stamina and review of basic facts.  Your help at home is 
appreciated.   
 
Remembrance Day: Our Remembrance Day Assembly, like others, will be 
virtual this year.  We are preparing now for a school video assembly that 
will be viewed on November 10th.  On November 10th we ask students to 
wear red and encourage uniform wearing for any civic group to which they 
belong (Cubs, Scouts, Guides, Brownies, Cadets). The Legion has visited our 
school for a special recording, so students will still experience the Colour 
Party March-In, an address from the Legion President on the 75th Anni-
versary of the end of WWII and a moment of silence.  We hope to post 
our virtual assembly to our school youtube channel. Thank you to our mili-
tary family members making sacrifices for our freedoms. 
 
News from the Gym: Soccer Intramurals are happening in the gym this 
month and they will take place in classroom bubble groups.  Cross country 
is also happening this month and we congratulate our runners for being 
active.  Students need to listen to the morning announcements for intramu-
ral and other details for the day.  Our Phys. Ed teacher is Ms. Smykalski 
and although new to Hubbard, she has been doing a great job leading the 
Hurricanes.  Mme Muise and Ms. Knowell have joined the PE Dept. on 
Thursdays too!  Please remember to have your child prepared with both 
indoor and outdoor footwear for gym.  We are going outside as 
much as possible and warm clothes are needed!   
 
BRRRR… Its getting cold outside and students require warm 
clothes, outdoor gear and mittens in preparation for our cold 
Canadian Winters!   
 
Mask Wearing It is imperative that your child remembers their masks 
daily.  A number of students are coming to school forgetting them. Please 
make sure that they are prepared for the day and keeping safety of them-
selves and others in mind.  
 
Reminder:  NO SCHOOL for students on:   
Oct. 30 (Professional Learning Date)            STAY 
Nov. 11 (Statutory Holiday for Remembrance Day)         SAFE  
Nov. 20 (Professional Learning for teachers)             EVERYONE! 
 


